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Earlier this month, we partnered with Children’s Hospital of
Philadelphia (CHOP) to host the annual Joshua Kahan Fund Prom for

patients and their families.
With an “Under the Sea” theme, the cafeteria was transformed with

ocean-inspired decor. Guests enjoyed games, bingo, arts and crafts, and
dancing,





The goal was to ensure every patient felt
celebrated, included, and uplifted—creating joyful

memories, no matter their circumstances.



During the bingo game, we took turns calling numbers. As part of
a live show broadcast to all Children's Hospital of Philadelphia
patients in their rooms—across every location, including the

Philadelphia and King of Prussia campuses. At the end of each
game, kids could call in from their rooms to say they won and

claim their prizes.







Our biggest takeaway from being part of this event with CHOP was seeing how
powerful joy and inclusion can be. The celebration was all about giving kids who
had to miss their end-of-year school events because they were in the hospital a
chance to feel included and celebrated. It was amazing to see them enjoying the
afternoon with their families, nurses, doctors, and caregivers. Making someone
feel seen and celebrated, even for a moment, can have a lasting impact. We’re
really grateful we got to be part of something so meaningful—for the patients

and for all of us.


